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THIS MONTH’S MEDITATION SCRIPTURE:  There is an appointed time for 
everything.  And there is a time for every event under heaven…Ecc 3:1 

                                                
 

Hope for Wholeness Network President, McKrae Game, Resigns 

 McKrae Game, shown above, started the Hope for Wholeness network in 2013 at the 
time when Exodus International was shutting down.  Many of the former Exodus affiliates 
joined the Hope for Wholeness network, which continues to thrive since its inception.  Earlier 
this month, McKrae submitted his resignation, which was accepted by the Hope for Wholeness 
Board of Directors. 

 Abba’s Delight ministry is a Hope for Wholeness ministry referral, and I currently serve 
on its national Board of Directors as Vice-Chairman. 

 McKrae has become a personal friend over the years, and I am excited to see what God 
does in his life as he lays down ministry for a season to embark on other life adventures.  I wish 
him the fullness of God’s will and destiny for his life in the kingdom. 

 Below is McKrae’s resignation letter. 
 
Dear friends, 

Many of you know that this type of ministry can be very demanding and extremely stressful on 
those of us involved, as well as our families. I was very open at this year’s Hope for Wholeness 
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conference about strong considerations toward resigning. Prior to the conference, I took a bit 
of a sabbatical, working a part-time job and spending time away from the office, in an effort to 
relieve some of the stress and recharge. However, after careful consideration and prayer, I have 
determined that it is time for me to turn the reigns of the ministry over to another person. I do 
not know what God has for this new season of my life, but I believe, and my wife Julie agrees, 
that it is time for a change.  

I want you all to know what a joy it has been to serve each and every one of you, either as a 
client in one of our groups or counseling, as an attendee of one of our many conferences, as co-
laborer in ministry, or as a very valued prayer and financial partner. I have been deeply blessed 
by all of our interactions and fellowship. You will always be family to me, and I hope you know 
how much you will always mean to me and my family. 

Ministry is at the core of who I am. Even though I am resigning as the President of Hope for 
Wholeness, I will always be involved in helping and encouraging people. First though, I need 
some rest from the public life of ministry. While I will never turn those away that seek me out, I 
would encourage you to seek the leadership of HFW for counseling and support. Hope for 
Wholeness has been my life’s work and I pray that you will continue to support and be involved 
in the efforts of the HFW family. It will always be a ministry that is close to my heart. 

I ask for your prayers during this season where I am seeking God’s will and way for me and my 
family and know that we will also be praying for you. God bless you each in your individual 
ministries and on your journey with God. 

Your Brother in Christ, 

McKrae Game 

 

Ministry Opportunity Invitation 

 A ministry opportunity invitation was extended to me this past August through my 
involvement in Hope for Wholeness to travel next June to speak at a conference in Australia.  
After much prayer, and taking counsel with my church pastoral staff, Abba’s Delight Board of 
Directors, and the Hope for Wholeness Board of Directors, I have accepted the invitation as I 
believe this opportunity is a divine assignment for me representing the Hope for Wholeness 
network.  Please pray with/for us leading up to this conference and if you are so led, donations 
to cover expenses will be greatly appreciated, and are tax-deductible.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 

 

Responses From You 

No responses were submitted for our Octoer newsletter, which recounted many of the 
responses to our September newsletter that was written just before my Dad passed away on 
September 30th. 

 



Upcoming Ministry Meetings 

Overcomers Group:  Thursday, November 30, 2017; no further meetings the rest of the year 

Family & Friends Group:  no further meetings the rest of the year 

 

Upcoming Prayer Initiatives 

1 Voice Prayer Movement:  Friday, December 1, 2017; 6:00pm Dosker Manor-Bldg A Nutrition 
Room, 413 East Muhammad Ali, Louisville, KY 40202 

Louisville Prayer Breakfast:  December is our annual large meeting.  Breakfast is free and 
sponsored by the exhibiting local Christ-centered ministries and businesses.  Ramada Inn at I-71 
and Zorn Avenue, Salons C&D.  Wednesday, December 6, 2017. Doors Open at 7:00 A.M. for 
registration and Meet & Greet, Breakfast starts at 7:45 A.M.  Program starts at 8:30 A.M.  
Exhibitors will be available until 10:30 A.M 

 

Ongoing Prayer Requests 

 As always, we covet your prayers for our ministry to grow, financial support to increase, 
to move forward proclaiming freedom to the captives, and that churches would open their 
doors to Abba’s Delight.  We are beginning to see some answered prayer around being invited 
into churches.  Please pray for our ministry participants, our Family & Friends Support Group, 
our meetings, our conferences, events at which we sponsor and exhibit, our Board of Directors, 
and most importantly that many lives will be touched by the Holy Spirit to draw closer to Jesus, 
seeking freedom from their bondage. Please pray that church leaders and congregations will 
awaken to the necessity of being prepared Biblically with wisdom and God’s love to face head-
on the growing numbers of those in our congregations who are being impacted, either directly, 
or indirectly through a loved one, by homosexuality and the ever-increasing acceptance of gay 
and transgender life in our culture.  Thank you. 

 

End of Year Charitable Giving 

It’s not too early to begin thinking about your year-end charitable donations.  Please consider 
Abba’s Delight when doing so.  All donations are tax-deductible.  Thank you for your prayerful  
consideration. 

 

If you do not wish to receive the Abba’s Delight Ministry Newsletter any longer, please let me know.  If you do wish 
to continue to receive it, please be certain to put our email address in your address book, so that this mailing does 
not go to your spam, and report to your carrier.  Thank you. 

Now unto Him who is able to keep you from stumbling and to make you stand in the presence of His 
glory blameless with great joy, to the only God our Savior through Jesus Christ our Lord, be glory, 
majesty, dominion and authority before all time and now and forever.  Amen.   Jude 24-25                                                                                                                                                                                    


